
ELECTRONIC FLYER DELIVERY  

Lewis-Palmer School District delivers school information and approved flyers from community 

organizations electronically. These school-approved eflyers are emailed directly to you. Additionally you 

can view eflyers by clicking the Peachjar button on your school’s website homepage.                                    

This “green” initiative saves our schools tons of paper and reduces copy costs by thousands of dollars. 

On top of that, posting school flyers in this electronic backpack removes a significant administrative 

burden from teachers, office staff, and volunteers.   

If we have your email address on file, then no action is required on your part. If your child has moved 

to a new school in the district, you will receive eflyers from the new school. If you have not provided 

your email address, please do so to avoid missing important information. 

To ensure smooth delivery of this communication, we suggest you add “school@peachjar.com” to your 

email contacts. When you receive your first eflyer, be sure to click “always display images.”  

This system is used exclusively for distribution of school-approved flyers. Your email address will not be 

shared or used for any other purpose. Thank you for supporting our efforts to save money, time and 

trees, and to ensure parents are well informed about school programs, activities, and events. 

 


